
November 7, 201.6

City of Victoria
1 Centennial Square
Victoria, BC, VBW 1P6

RE: PROPOSED REZONING, 115 MOSS STREET

Dear Mayor Helps and Council Members,

I am the owner and resident of a small lot house at 1446 Dallas Road. My home is
one offour small lot houses constructed on the site by Prodigr Developments to
replace two older homes that were in need of significant repair.

I have found my small lot home to be an ideal size (the interior space is
approximately 2,400 sq.ft.). I can accommodate family and friends and yet the
exterior footprint and associated property upkeep costs are modest. I also
appreciate the modern design, bright interior and energy efficiency of my new
home. I think it's also wonderful that four families are now able to enjoy the ocean
frontage and close proximity to the city core whereas previously only two families
benefitted.

I have noted that the many tour buses which transit Dallas Road pause as they pass
so that their tourist passengers can appreciate the modern design elements ofthese
four houses.

I would also add that in my dealings with Prodigr, I have found them to be a
professional and conscientious developer and respectful of the neighbourhood. (For
the record I have no personal or financial connection to Prodigy).

I am supportive oftheir proposed small lot house development on Moss Street and
would like to see more such affordable infill construction take place as older
housing stock is replaced.

Yours truly,

\ ujr_)
I. David Bird
1446 Dallas Road
Victoria, V8S 1A2










